
 

 NEW JERSEY TAX DEADLINE EXTENDED TO JULY 15, 2020 

  

  

Today, Governor Phil Murphy, Senate President Steve Sweeney and Assembly 

Speaker Craig Coughlin announced changes to the tax filing deadline and the 

state budget timetable. 

  

The Administration and Legislative leadership reached agreement that the state 

income tax filing deadline and the corporation business tax filing deadline will 

be extended from April 15th to July 15th. 

  

In addition, they have agreed that the state fiscal year should be extended 

to September 30th. This will allow the Administration and the Legislature to 

focus fully on leading New Jersey out of this crisis, and to allow for a robust, 

comprehensive, and well-informed budget process later in the year.  
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